
City of Oregon City Addendum to the Clackamas County Multi-Jurisdictional Hazard Mitigation Plan 

Public Outreach Summary 
(As Outlined in Attachment B of the NHMP Report) 
 
To provide the public with information regarding the draft Clackamas County Multi-Jurisdictional Hazard 
Mitigation Plan (NHMP) addendum, and offer an opportunity for public comment, announcements were 
provided on the City’s website and social media pages including a request for public comment. 
 
During the public review period (April 18 – May 9, 2019), efforts were focused on using multiple media 
platforms to reach a wide audience. Outreach efforts are identified below. 
 

 4/17/19 – Press release sent to all media contacts 

 4/17/19 – Oregon City website news publication 

 4/18/19 – Facebook post seeking public comment 

 4/18/19 – Twitter post seeking public comment 

 4/25/19 – Facebook post seeking public comment 

 4/22/19 – Email to Community Development staff for review 

 4/26/19 – Staff met with representatives from Oregon City School District and Clackamas 
Community College to collect their comments and recommendations for report updates 
including hazard assessments and seismic resiliency work that they performed. 

 May 2019 – NextDoor post sent to all subscribers 

 5/1/19 – Public comment received during City Commission meeting from citizen who saw the 
request for comment on the City website 

 5/9/19 – Oregon City website news publication 
 
Requirements for the public outreach period were set at a minimum of two weeks. Oregon City staff 
extended the public outreach time to three weeks to ensure that our constituency had ample time to 
respond with comments or questions. Despite the extended time period, the City received very little 
public feedback. 
 


